

City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy TY CLERK'S OFFICE Mayor 2016 JUL 30 P 2: 114

RECORDED

August 2, 2018

TO: The City Council RE: Fire C1 Vehicle

Dear Councillors:

I respectfully request an appropriation in the amount of \$46,029.90 to purchase a new C1 vehicle for the Waltham Fire Department, replacing a 2003 Ford Expedition:

FROM:

Stabilization

#250-135-7405-5205

\$46,029.90.

TO:

Fire- Vehicle

#001-220-5800-6411

\$46,029.90.

Enclosed is copy of letter from the Chief of Fire. Chief MacInnis is available to answer any questions concerning this request.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/tbm encl.

cc: Chief MacInnis



Waltham Fire Department

175 Lexington Street, Waltham, MA 02452



Business Telephone 781-314-3700 781-314-3707 Fax 781-314-3704

tmacinnis@fire-dept.waltham.ma.us

July 24, 2018

Honorable Mayor Jeannette McCarthy Waltham City Hall 610 Main Street Waltham, MA. 02452

Honorable Mayor,

I respectfully request an appropriation of \$46,029.90 for the purchase of a new C1 vehicle.

The vehicle being replaced is 2003 Ford expedition.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully,

Thomas C. MacInnis Chief of Department